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Tarra Jolly

From: Tarra Jolly
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 10:55 AM
To: Tarra Jolly
Subject: FW: Re-Zoning Case 3375

From: Nancy Tritt [mailto:ntritt@irr.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 12:03 PM 
To: Gary Roberts 
Subject: Re‐Zoning Case 3375 

 
 
Hi Gary, As I said in out conversation, my objection to this case is limited to additional uses of food or store and furniture 
and home furnishing store.   While I do have a nice tree line buffer, once winter comes my view of the street is much 
greater.  These added uses would likely have expanded hours of service as opposed to the current uses along the 
street.  I feel that the property that borders 3300 Reynolda to the west would likely have the same concerns.  My persona; 
email is ntritt@icloud.com.  Also, I did speak to Luke at Stimmel (site people) and he said that my concerns were 
reasonable and he would bring them up to the property owner. 
 
Thanks so much, Nancy 
  
  
  
  
Nancy Tritt, MAI, SRA, FRICS 
Senior Managing Director 
Integra Realty Resources - Greensboro 
5411-A West Friendly Avenue 
Greensboro, NC 27410 
Direct: (336) 676-6033 
Fax: (336) 676-6025 
Email: ntritt@irr.com 
Website: www.irr.com 
  


